
Mikelle Morra 

From: Allen, Robert G. [Robert.Allen@dlapiper.com]

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2008 8:38 AM

To: Mikelle Morra; mohamed@barrygroupinternational.com

Cc: George Li

Subject: RE: Section 214 Application
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Ms. Morra: 
  
Further to our discussion and your message, Mr. Barry is a citizen of Egypt.  He presently has an application pending for 
U.S. citizenship. 
  
If you need any further information, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
  
Regards, 
  
Bob Allen 
 

From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2008 4:13 PM 
To: Allen, Robert G.; mohamed@barrygroupinternational.com 
Cc: George Li 
Subject: Section 214 Application 
 
Mr. Allen, 
Can you please confirm the citizenship of Mr. Mohamed Barry? 
  
Thank you, 
  
Mikelle 
  
Mikelle Morra 
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau/ Policy Division 
202-418-7151 
  
  
  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or 
legally privileged. It has been sent for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s). If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure,  
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of  
its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this  
communication in error, please contact the sender by reply email and  
destroy all copies of the original message. To contact our email  
administrator directly, send to postmaster@dlapiper.com 



 
 
Thank you. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
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